
 

 
 

 

Public Notice/Special Meeting 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board will conduct a 

Special Meeting on March 19 at 10:00 AM via video 

conference. In-person attendance will NOT be permitted. The 

decision to meet via video conference has been made in 

accordance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202 

relating to the COVID-19 emergency. 

 

PLEASE ALSO TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of 

Education will provide video-conference link in future notice 

and will be provided on line on its BoardDocs website: 

https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/pcsny/Board.nsf/Public 

 

PLEASE ALSO TAKE NOTICE That the video-conference 

will be recorded and a transcript of the meeting will be made 

available at a later date. 

 

 

Posted: March 18, 2020 

Time: 10:00 AM 

Becky Torres, Board Clerk 

https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/pcsny/Board.nsf/Public

